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Mr. Chairman and Members of the Committee: 
 

Thank you for allowing the Kansas Association of Counties to offer testimony regarding 
SB 262, which would change the timing of requesting a full and complete opinion from 
the board of tax appeals. 
 
Right now, the clock for requesting a full and complete opinion does not begin until the 
aggrieved party receives the board’s decision. This bill would change the language so 
that the clock started running after service of the board’s decision.  
 
KAC supports this bill as amended by the Senate committee. By extending the number 
of days from 14 to 21, this should allow ample time for all interested parties to request a 
full and complete opinion. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 
Respectfully, 

 
 
 

Jay Hall 
Kansas Association of Counties 

 
 

 


